
 

 

 

The Embassy of the Republic of Kenya in Stockholm wishes to inform members 

of public of the following guidelines by the Government of Kenya in regard to 

the resumption of international air travel on 1st August 2020: 

1. Quarantine exemptions: 

• To be exempt from quarantine, all arriving passengers on international 

flights should meet the following criteria: 

✓ With a negative PCR based COVID – 19 test carried out within 96 hours 

before travel 

✓ With a body temperature that is NOT above 37.5° C (99.5°F);  

✓ do not have a persistent cough, difficulty in breathing or other flu-like 

symptoms; and  

✓ From the following countries: Canada, China, Ethiopia, France, 

Germany, Italy, Japan, Morocco, Namibia, Netherlands, Qatar, Rwanda, 

South Korea, Switzerland, Uganda, United Arab Emirates, United 

Kingdom, United States of America (except for California, Florida and 

Texas), and Zimbabwe. A review of the list will be undertaken by the 

Ministry of Health on a day to day basis. 

2. Arrival and departure within curfew hours: 

• Passengers arriving on flights after the curfew, with a valid Air Ticket and 

Boarding Pass shall be allowed to proceed to their hotels and/or residences; 

• Drivers should have evidence that they have come from the Airport to drop 

or pick up passengers; 

• Passengers departing on flights after the curfew, with a valid Air Ticket and 

Boarding Pass shall be allowed to proceed to their departure airport. 

3. Face coverings and masks: 

The use of face coverings/masks outside the home is mandatory in Kenya. 



 

4. Additional information: 

Additional guidelines on travel to Kenya may be found on the “Protocol for air 

travel operations during the Covid-19 Public Health crisis” published by the 

Ministry of Transport, Infrastructure, Housing, Urban Development and Public 

Works. The protocol can be accessed on 

https://kenyaembassystockholm.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/TRAVEL-

OPERATIONS-PROTOCOL.pdf 
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